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Dear Mr. Ayala:
 
Thank you for reaching out and providing this information. 
 
We would like to proceed with option #1 as outlined in your email below. 
 
Let me know if you need any additional information from us regarding this matter,.
 
Best regards,
Chris
 
Christopher J. Scott
General Counsel, Secretary, and Chief Compliance Officer
Colt CZ Group North America
545 New Park Avenue
West Hartford, CT 06110-1336 USA
Phone: 860-244-1404
Mobile: 860-480-9139
cscott@colt.com
 

 
 
 
From: Juan Ayala <Juan.Ayala@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 9:52 AM
To: Scott, Christopher <cscott@colt.com>
Subject: Colt’s Manufacturing Company LLC; license number 06-35731-01

 

Mr. Scott,
 
I am working on the license amendment for your specific NRC license. I also note that there are two additional requests submitted
to our HQ staff for amending the exempt distribution license and the sealed source and device registration.
 
Your request for license 06-35731-01 includes the removal of an individual from license condition 12 and adding new devices to
license condition 6-9. I was informed that the SSD will not be completed until early fall (approximately October) . With Connecticut
becoming an agreement state (October 1), all our specific licensing actions need to be completed before September 1 to
accommodate the file transition from the NRC to CT. This being the case, the SSD for the devices you requested will not have been
approved in time for me to issue this amendment authorizing the new devices.
 
Here are the options that are available:

1. Process the amendment to remove the user from the license. The new devices will not be added.
a. Resubmit the amendment once the SSD gets approved. This would be submitted to CT for approval.

2. Request to withdraw the amendment. No changes made to the current license.
 
 
Apologies for the inconvenience. Please let me know if you have any questions.
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Regards,
Juan Ayala
 
Juan Ayala (He/Him)
US NRC Region I
Division of Radiological Safety and Security
Commercial Industrial, R&D and Academic Branch
Senior Health Physicist / Electrical Engineer
610-337-6927
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